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Erratum

In the article “Reflections engendered as a practicing translator concerning the language of 
Anatomy”, published in issue 27.3, pages 453-6, the name of co-author Fernando Batigália, MD 
Human Anatomy Tutor, Health Sciences Stricto Sensu Post-Graduate Programme; São José do 
Rio Preto Medical School (FAMERP) was not included.
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